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School Newsletter – 31st July 2019 Term 3 Week 2 

 
I hope that you all had a wonderful holiday break and 
have returned ready for another great term.   Our school 
is a busy place and we encourage parents to stay on 
top of all that is happening via the school newsletter or 
the school calendar which is available on the Rose Bay 
PS website. 
 
The countdown is on for our much-loved art show. The excitement is building as the 
classrooms fill with art and other wonderful creations.  More detailed information 
follows on the next page. 
 

On returning from holidays, many of you would have noticed the exciting work taking 
place. An extensive amount of work has commenced to further improve the look of 
our school.  
 

A beautiful addition to the playground will be the 
tiered seating and planter box currently being built 
outside the hall. This will provide much needed 
seating and shade as requested by our students.   
 

Two new security gates on Albemarle Avenue and 
Albemarle Lane are near completion.  
 

Three new interactive whiteboards have been 
installed in Block E, further enhancing our excellent 
technology program and building upon the 
outstanding opportunities afforded to students in 
this area.  A great big thank you to the P&C for their 
part in raising funds via the sportathon. 
 

The roof between the canteen and administration 
offices has been replaced with white colour bond 

sheeting improving the look and feel of this space.  
 

This list is by no means exhaustive, and I know that you would agree with me that the 
school certainly looks fresh and inviting.  We appreciate your patience whilst works 
continue and are finalised.  Stay tuned for some other exciting developments taking 
place this year.  
 

Having students share their work with me, is a highlight of 
my week and one of the top rewards of my job.  The 
chance to see and hear the students discuss their work 
reflects on the wonderful teaching happening in our 
classrooms. Recently, I have had 
the privilege of seeing work 
involving student collaboration 

and problem solving; creative solutions using technology 
and iPads; analytical thinking in mathematics and well 
thought-out writing.  Well done to all those students who 
have visited me recently.   

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 
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Diary Dates 
 
Term 3 

AUGUST 
Wednesday 7-9 
SRC Book Stall: Indigenous Literacy 
Foundation 
Monday 12 
Senior Choir Rehearsal 
Tuesday 13 
P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 20 
Author Visit – Book Week 
Wednesday 21 
Art by the Bay Opening Night 
Wednesday 21- 23 
Create East 
Monday 26 
Primary Proms Rehearsal 
Tuesday 27 
SCPSSA District Athletics Carnival 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Monday 2 
Senior Choir Opera House Concert 
Thursday 5 
P & C Father’s Day Movie Night 
Sunday 8 
Senior Band at UNSW Concert 
Tuesday 10 
Y6 Interrelate 
Wednesday 11 
Y3&4 UR Strong  
Y1 Botanic Gardens Excursion 
Thursday 12 
Kindergarten Orientation 
Monday 16–18 
Y5 Camp 
Jnr Choir Proms Concert Town Hall 
Tuesday 17-18 
Y4 Week of Tastes Chef Visits 
Friday 27  
Last Day of Term 3 
 

Term 4 
OCTOBER 
Monday 14 
Students return for Term 4 
 

 



Art by the Bay 2019 

OPENING NIGHT 

When: Wednesday 
21st August 

Time: 6:30pm 

Cost: $30 per person 

Tickets: 
Opening Night:
https://www.trybooking.com/BEINS 

Weekday Entry: 
https://www.trybooking.com/BEJVF 

Guest Speaker: 
Liane Rossler 

Ticket cost includes; finger food, one 
complimentary drink, live music and a live auction 

of selected group artworks. 
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Be Kind 
When collecting or dropping off children at any time during the day, please be mindful of our neighbours.  Please do not park across 
or in resident's driveways.  We would ask that you park in designated parking only.  We wish to minimise our impact on our neighbours.  
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

ICAS Tests 2019 

This year ICAS has made several changes to its testing procedures.  Mathematics and English online testing will be available for interested 
students in Years 3-6.  These tests will be hosted at Rose Bay PS before school, starting at 8.15am and finishing before classes begin.  

English tests will be held on Monday 9th September at 8.15am.  Mathematics tests will be held on Wednesday 11th September at 8.15am. 

The process for parents to register for tests has also changed. It is now a parent responsibility to register and pay for the test online with 
the UNSW. Parents can access this service by typing pay.unswglobal.com.au into a browser.   

Parents will require a unique access code to purchase assessments registered by the school.  Parents will need to register by August 14th.  

Rose Bay Public School's unique access code is: a02514cb50

For further information regarding ICAS tests please go to https://unsw.global/icas. 

Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020 

We are taking enrolments for our Kindergarten students commencing in 2020. Enrolling your 
child now assists the school to plan for Kindergarten numbers for next year.  

Please refer to our school website https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/enrolment.html to book a school tour. 

If you have any questions, please email the school office at 
rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call us at 9371 4800 

We look forward to welcoming your child to Rose Bay Public School next year. 

SRC News 
Take a look at what our SRC has planned for next week! 

The SRC look forward to your support in raising funds for the Indigenous 
Literacy Foundation by selling second hand books. 

https://pay.unswglobal.com.au/
https://unsw.global/icas
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
mailto:rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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P&C News- Save the date. 

Our first P & C meeting for this term will be Tuesday 13 August at 7pm in the 
school library. We welcome all new and returning parents to come along. It’s 
a great opportunity to get updates on what is happening at school. 

Save the date for the upcoming Father’s Day Movie Night to be held on 
Thursday 5 September 2019.  Please keep an eye out for ticketing and further 
information.  

We have a Rose Bay PS Facebook Fundraising Page so head to 
the below link and LIKE us to stay up to date with our fundraising 
efforts and for event updates. 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter 

A few words from the canteen… 

NEW HEALTH GUIDELINES 

This term sees strict new healthy canteen guidelines come into effect for all public schools across NSW. 
Fortunately, the canteen already sits within almost all of the guidelines, so just a couple of small changes 
will take place. 
** Pretzels will no longer be sold from next week due to the high salt content. 
** Nachos on Tuesdays will be served with warmed soft tortilla strips rather than corn chips. 

NEW ITEMS 
Fruit Snack Bars by Messy Monkeys $1.30 
Sparkling Fruit Juice Bombs in Apple Blackcurrant & Orange Passionfruit $3.00 
Vanilla Coconut Milk $3.50 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter
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